
 

A family guide to using Bug Club at             

Carr’s Glen Primary School 

This term Mr. Todd has allowed us to invest in an online reading programme, 

suitable for P1 – P7, called Bug Club. Regular use of this programme over an 18 

month period can improve your child’s reading age by 30 months. It will also 

improve pupils’ attitude and confidence in reading. The programme is accessed via 

the internet and is compatible with the following devices: 

➢ PCs 

➢ Laptops 

➢ iPads 

➢ Selected Android devices 

 

Bug Club Login Details 

Type www.activelearnprimary.co.uk into your internet browser search bar. This 

will take you to the ActiveLearn login page. 

Click on the Log in button. This will take you to the Bug Club Sign in page. 

Type in your child’s Username, Password and the School Code. These will be sent 

to you by the class teacher via Seesaw or Class Dojo if your child is in Year 7. 

Click on the Sign In button. This will take you to your child’s home screen, as 

shown on the next page. 

http://www.activelearnprimary.co.uk/


 

 

Books are allocated by the class teacher and found in “My Stuff”. Children can 

choose a book by clicking on it. The number in the yellow circle indicates the 

number of coins that can be earned on reading and completing the set activities. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Once a child has read a book and completed all the activities these books will be 

found in the “Library” tab and can be revisited when the child wants to re-read 

them. 

 



 

 

As the children read their books, “Bugs” will appear on some of the 

pages. 

These indicate questions and challenges which must all be completed for your 

child to gain coins to spend on games and sticker books. 

When all the Bugs are asleep it shows that all the questions have been 

attempted. 

The class teacher is then notified. 

The coins earned will appear in the “Treasure Chest” on the home 

page. 

 

These coins can be spent on games and sticker books which may be found in the 

Pit Stop which can be accessed via the “My Rewards” tab. 

Your child’s teacher will receive a weekly report on which books your child has 

read and how well they have responded to questions. This helps the class 

teacher to target certain areas for further development. 

I hope you will make use of this online reading programme which we are using to 

supplement our normal guided reading activities and enjoy using it with your 

child/children. 

Mrs. McKinstry 


